
To whom this may concern. 
 
Hi my name is Michael and I live in rural Vic (Daylesford). It breaks my heart when I see litter 
in the form of empty bottles and cans on the side of the road. This can easily be avoided by 
passing the Bill through parliament to enable every plastic & glass bottle to be returned for 
a refund. I cannot understand why anyone would object to this simple system that has been 
in S.A. for yonks, and to add further I am 47 years old and I recall as a kid cashing in coke 
bottles for 20 cents each which was a great way to clean up the streets and put a little bit of 
pocket money in the hands of youngsters. Not to mention the great work Scouts and 
Brownies could do to fundraise and clean up our streets at the same time. 
 
In this day and age kids and adults alike have been conditioned to believe that it is a 
throwaway society, this has got to change and this could be a great initiative where it can be 
seen for adults and children alike collecting rather than throwing away a useful recourse 
that can be recycled into useful objects. Please give this bill your careful attention it needs 
and pass it for all to benefit from. 
 
Regards Michael Sayn 
A concerned resident 


